
 

Come visit our picturesque wineries, taste our award winning 
wines and feel the warmth of the Lake Erie shore. You are 
invited to join us for another great wine tour of Essex County. A 
day filled with good wine, friends and fun.   
  
We will meet at the McDonald’s on Huron Church and College 
(our usual meeting place) at 10:30 am for a drivers meeting. We 
will leave at 11:00 am. 
  
We will enjoy a scenic drive to Amherstburg and by popular 
demand visit our favourite Waterfront Ice Cream Parlour. Take a
look around lovely downtown Amherstburg with its quaint sho
and beautiful river view. 
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Then on to Colchester Ridge Estate Winery also known as C
There will be a place for us to park our cars for a group picture.
We can walk through the vineyard or a golf cart will be provided
to take us to the winery for a private cheese and wine tasting of 4
wines. A lot of information about wine tasting will be included 
in their barrel room. The cost is $5 per person. 
  
Next, a private tour will be awaiting us at Pelee Island Winery, 
one of the prettiest and finest. For a cost of $4 each we will 
receive the tour, a four wine tasting and a complimentary wine 
glass. The tour is approximately one hour with time after to buy 
your favourite wine. The wines are very good and reasonably 
priced. 
  

Our tour will end at Colio Estate Winery. This is a pretty winery 
with a long front porch for relaxing on, and an old-fashioned 
looking storefront. There will be a nominal tasting fee. 
  
The tours should end around 4:30 pm. For those wishing to return 
home from Colio, directions will be given, or please join us for 
dinner in Amherstburg at Ducks on the Roof where a delicious 
meal of their fabulous fresh yellow perch or pork schnitzel, 
double baked potato, mixed vegetables and fresh baked bread will 
be waiting for us. There is a vegetarian dinner available also. The 
cost is $10.95 each ($8.95 for seniors.) 
  
An RSVP is required for this event. Please let us know if you are 
doing just the wine tour or the wine tour plus dinner.  Hope you 
can join us, eh! 
  
Please RSVP before August 25 
  
Marty and Sue Hunt  
Tel: 519-948-8730 

We Heard It From The Grapevine
It’s Essex County Wine Time! 
Sunday August 29, 2010  


